
 

 

 

 

 

 

More than one insurance company is trying to dupe the Wynne public into thinking they 

may need to insure their water service line.  Wynne Water Utilities and the City of 

Wynne have not and do not indorse insurance companies that are attempting to “scare” 

the public into thinking they should have something they do not. 

 

These companies would have you to believe that your water service line or lines should 

be insured against damages of some sort.  The water service lines are extremely reliable 

and seldom if ever need attention.   Should you think you might have a problem with 

yours just give us a call at 238-2751 and we will come by for a look see. 

 

If in some strange incident occur where you should need service line repairs you may 

choose to do this yourself or hire a reliable plumber that you are comfortable with. 


